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Date: April 22nd, 2025
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Surplus and recycle electronics
 I am requesting the Board of Works approval to surplus and recycle the electronics listed on the spread sheet as presented.  These items will be recycled through the Greenfield IT Department. The Panasonic laptops and the Mobile Vision items are on our asset list. Upon approval and recycling, these items will be removed.
Questions?

Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

